
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
7th July 2025 
 
Dear Year 11 Leaver 
 
Invite to collect GCSE results 
 
I am delighted to say, that for the first time in many years, we are opening The Bridge Academy on GCSE 
Results Day, for you to collect your results.  
 
The school will be open on Thursday 21st August, from 10:30am until 12pm, for you to 
collect your results.  
 
We will have staff available for you to talk through your results, clarify anything you do not understand and 
support you to prepare for your next step, either college, sixth form or an apprenticeship. We will not be 
able to provide transport for you, so you will need to make your own way here.  
 
If you are unable to attend on this day, we will post your results home. Your certificates will then be 
available for either collection, or posting home, in the Autumn. We will not be able to give your results to 
someone else on the day, unless they are a family member and they bring with them written consent from 
you.  
 
Our staff look forward to seeing you then. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Elliot Payne 
Head of School 
 

 


